
 

March 15, 2019 

 

Mr. Michael Moore 

Georgia-Pacific Consumer Products 

1919 S Broadway  

PO Box 19130 

Green Bay, WI 54307 

 

 Subject: Notice of New Project Manager 

   Buth Oil Facility (Former), 1919 S Broadway, Green Bay, WI 

   BRRTS Activity #: 02-05-563707 

Dear Mr. Moore, 

 

The Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources (DNR) is informing you that the project manager for the Buth 

Oil Facility (Former) contamination case, (the Site) has changed. Effective immediately, all correspondence, 

reports, and submittals concerning your Site should be sent to the following address: 

   

Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 

  Attn: Andrew James 

  2984 Shawano Ave 

Green Bay, WI 54313-6727 

 

On July 30, 2018, the DNR Northeast Region Closure Committee reviewed your request for closure which was 

subsequently denied in a letter dated August 6, 2018.  Additional groundwater sampling was needed. It is the 

DNR’s understanding that the additional groundwater sampling is scheduled for late spring/early summer 2019.  

If this timeline changes substantially, please let me know. My direct line is (920) 662-5149 or feel free to email 

me at Andrew.James@wisconsin.gov. Thank you for your diligence in this matter.  

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

  
Andrew James 

Hydrogeologist 

Remediation & Redevelopment Program 

 

ec: Roger Miller, GEI Consultants Inc (rmiller@geiconsultants.com) 

 
 

Tony Evers, Governor 
Preston D. Cole, Secretary 

 Telephone 608-266-2621 
Toll Free 1-888-936-7463 
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